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On Sun, Aug 1, 2021 at 10:09 PM Trudy Bougher ||| GG ot
I am opposed to the changes Colorado Secretary of State, Jena Griswold, has proposed for
election rules.

I am a citizens of these United States and of the State of Colorado. I have lost faith in our
elected and appointed government officials as have many others.

Attempting to take over inactive voter registration cancellations from County Clerks 2.13.2.
Strips away the integrity, oversight, and transparency of our citizen rights to conduct fair
elections. This is a sad commentary for our state and country.

Sincerely,

Gertrude Bougher

August 1, 2021
( Hard copy to follow. Do not
post my signature on web.





